
Eau Claire Conservation Club  
Project Update Tuesday, ‘September 25, 2018 
 

The ECLCC  partnered with the Red Cliff Band of Lake Superior Chippewa to 
scatter plant  almost 6,000 walleye in the Middle Eau  Claire Lake.  Club members 
provided pontoon boats and manpower to help transfer the extended-growth 
fish, average length 6.52”, from the tanker truck to the tubs and coolers on the 
boats.  The fish were delivered by tribal members Tuesday afternoon. 

 
 



 
 

 

Four pontoons lined up at the Middle landing with large tanks and coolers 
filled with lake water.    



The fish were transferred from the tanker to the tubs by net, and then sent 
out into the deepest areas of  the lake for release.

 
 

 
 
 
All agreed that the operation was a success and look forward to future joint 
stocking of the lake. 
 

 


